The Southwest Florida Water Management District announces a continuation of a public hearing to which all persons are invited:

DATE AND TIME: Governing Board meeting on June 27, 2006, beginning at 9:00 a.m.

PLACE: The Southwest Florida Water Management District, 2379 Broad Street, Brooksville, Florida 34604-6899.

GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: Tampa Bay Water has requested a hearing pursuant to paragraph 120.54(3)(c), F.S., regarding the District's notice of proposed rules to establish minimum flows for the freshwater segment of the Alafia River.  The hearing was scheduled for March 28, 2006 and noticed in the F.A.W., Vol. 32, No. 11, page 1186.  The hearing was opened on that day and continued to the day, time and place described above.

A copy of the agenda may be obtained by contacting Karen A. Lloyd, Assistant General Counsel, 2379 Broad Street, Brooksville, Florida 34604-6899, (352) 796-7211, extension 4651.

The Southwest Florida Water Management District does not discriminate on the basis of any individual's disability status. Anyone requiring reasonable accommodation as provided for in the American's With Disabilities Act should contact Dianne Lee at (352) 796-7211 or 1-800-423-1476, extension 4658; TDD only number 1-800-231-6103.

